
 

 

 

 

March 18, 2020 

Dear Student/Parent/Guardian: 

Now that all NYC Public Schools are closed because of the COVID-19 pandemic, this 

will mean that the School Based Health Center located at your school will also be 

closed. As a reminder, we wanted to let you know if any medical need arises during 

this time: 

· You can reach out to speak with one of our medical providers by calling our 24 

hour/7 day on-call pager at: __(917) 760-0846__. 

·  You can access medical care during this temporary school closing at any of the 

SUNY Downstate ambulatory care sites in Central Brooklyn. 

Thank you, and we hope you all remain healthy and safe. 

Christie Racine, MD 

Medical Director, 

School Based Health Center 

 


